
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear St. Leo Parish, 

 

During these past few weeks of our Stewardship of Treasure Campaign, we have been talking about 
gratitude and how we can foster a greater connection to God. Everything we have, and all that we 
are is a gift from God. When we recognize all of our abundant gifts, we are also called to reflect on 
those gifts and live out our faith fully and with gratitude.  

With that in mind and with that gratitude in your heart, I invite you to complete and return the 
commitment card you will find in the pews or go online at www.stleoparish.org. Your stewardship 
pledge allows us to use God’s gifts in service of others and to advance the mission of our Church. It 
is your generosity and support that makes all our work possible. 

As we close out our annual stewardship campaign, it is important to remember that we are not only 
members, but the living embodiment of the faith community of St. Leo Parish.  And as a faith 
community, we will maintain our focus on helping others encounter Christ and embrace His 
mission.  

Sincerely, 

 
Fr. Michael Rademacher  
Pastor 
St. Leo Parish 
 

 

Gratitude starts when we recognize that we have received a gift. 

 

 

http://www.stleoparish.org/

